
 

ICE to Serve More Than 500 New Notices of Inspection. 

 

Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) has confirmed that the agency 

is serving more than 500 Notices of Inspection (NOIs) to companies 

throughout the U.S. this week. According to ICE, the audits flow in 

large part from leads about employers who allegedly are engaging in 

hiring unauthorized workers and paying employees unfair wages or 

otherwise exploiting workers. 

 

For assistance with regard to an audit or investigation concerning an 

immigration related liability from any U.S. or Canadian government 

agency, please feel free to contact the lawyers at Nachman & 

Associates, P.C. 

 

(VISASERVE) at 201-670-0006 (x100) or by e-mail at info@visaserve.com. 

For more information about our immigration law services, please check 

out our website at http://www.visaserve.com. 

 


